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Prof. Pericles Mitkas 

President 

Hellenic Authority for Higher Education (HAHE) 

1 Aristidou & 2 Evripidou Str. 

10559 Athens 

Greece 

Brussels, 23 October 2024 

 

 

 

Subject: HAHE follow-up report to the 2022 ENQA review 

 

Dear Pericles, 

 

At its meeting on 23 October 2024, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from 

the external review of the Hellenic Authority for Higher Education (HAHE) in 2022. 

 

Firstly, the Board wishes to thank the agency for an update on the ongoing developments and initiatives 

within the quality assurance system in Greece and notes the agency’s proactive approach in addressing 

the panel’s recommendations. In this regard, the Board especially notes the agency’s work on 

strengthening the stakeholder engagement for the provision of the external quality assurance activities 

that are fit for purpose, the extensive work on involvement of various groups of students in these activities, 

and the steps taken toward further strengthening the agency’s internal quality assurance mechanisms. 

With this, the Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. 

 

We look forward to continuing the good cooperation between ENQA and HAHE. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Douglas Blackstock 

President 


